
 
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that 

we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to  education , no matter                                       

who they are; regardless  of race, gender  or disability. 

 

At Timothy Hackworth Primary School, we believe that every child has the right to become the best that 

they can be.  

During these very difficult and unprecedented times, we know that  you will be trying 

your very best to work with your  children so that they can continue to access and  

enjoy their learning at home. All staff are working hard to  provide remote learning 

which is matched as closely as possible to the learning taking place in school. 

We would like to celebrate the hard work, successes and achievements of  children’s Remote Learning  

each week in our special ‘Remote Learning Newsletter’. 

Please make sure that the tasks completed which are highlighted in yellow on your child’s weekly Remote 

Learning Plan are sent to the year group teacher via Class Dojo or School Mail  - 

www.timothyhackworth@durhamlearning.net.  We can’t wait to see more of all of the hard work and 

progress that your children are making!  

Your child’s teachers are enjoying looking at the work that you are sending to us. 

Should you have any questions about your child’s remote learning, please ask your child’s year group 

teachers via parent/teacher telephone calls on the Bubble Mobile Phone, via Class Dojo, or via our School 

email address. So, to our Timothy Hackworth Families, let’s aim high and reach for the stars! We know 

that you are all  superstars and you can do this!  

Have fun and stay safe! 

From all of the Staff at Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

Remote Learning from w/b 18th January 

2021 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to  education no matter 

who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

Sophia in Nursery has been working hard on her phonics at home this week. Using her      

flashcards, she has been matching letters and using the sounds to make words. Well done 

Sophia! Fantastic phonic work! Jayden Lee in our 2 Year Olds has enjoyed sharing lots of 

Nursery Rhymes; his gorgeous new puppy loves them too! Mrs. Fox and Mrs. Sharp are very 

pleased to see you doing all this super learning. We can see you are both working very hard! 

Well done to you both. 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to education no 

matter who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

 

Nate in Nursery has been very busy again this 

week practising writing his name. Mrs. Fox says 

this is super writing and that your letters are very 

neat.  Zara-Leigh in 2s loves listening to bedtime 

stories and always chooses the   stories herself. 

She loves Peppa Pig books and Elmer’s Friends is 

another favourite. Zara-Leigh has also created this 

fabulous owl artwork;   inspired by the story Owl 

Babies. Fantastic! Well done indeed! 

 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to  education no matter who 

they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

Blue Class have been very busy with 

their Remote Learning  this week.  

We are delighted to see you all     

having so much fun engaging with 

your learning. Beau has been working 

hard on this Maths task making    

repeating patterns; David has been 

baking some delicious cakes and  

Deacon has been  practising counting 

on while playing snakes and ladders. 

Tremendous ! Well done all of you! 

Reception have enjoyed sharing the story Aliens Love Underpants 

by Claire Freedman and Ben Cort. Inspired by the story, Rocco in 

Blue Class has created this fantastic alien with lots of tentacles.  

Mrs Hall thinks this is super artwork. You should be very proud! 

Well done! 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to  education no matter who 

they are: regardless of race, gender or  disability. 

Yellow Class have also enjoyed Aliens 

Love Underpants this week. They have 

been very busy designing pants, aliens 

and they have found out about the 

planets in the Solar System. Poppy has 

designed these extremely stylish 

pants; very detailed and lovely colour 

choices. Mrs. Buxton loves them and 

says she  would love a pair just like 

these! Fabulous!  

Yellow Class have been working hard doing 

lots of learning. They have been designing 

rockets, baking, reading and doing Maths to 

name but a few things. Ava-Leigh has been 

busy building rockets from Lego, developing 

her fine   motor control and having great fun 

when her brothers joined in! Jake has been 

building a super rocket, has created an alien 

from kitchen utensils and has baked some 

yummy rainbow bagels. Jake thinks his 

bagels look like alien planets and we think 

they look delicious! Billie has been working 

hard on a Maths task making some super 

repeating patterns and has enjoyed reading 

lots too! You are all super stars! You should 

be very proud! Mrs. Buxton says your work 

is out of this world! 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to  education no matter 

who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

For their Art Remote Learning task this 

week, Y1 have been looking at Tiger in a 

Rainstorm by the artist Henri Rousseau. 

To complete this art task, Lincoln in 1T 

has used paint and wax crayons to      

recreate the picture. Mrs. Hewitson 

thinks this is fabulous! We can see you 

have a flair for art and an eye for detail. 

Well done Lincoln! This is awesome! 

Year 1 have enjoyed reading the story Beegu by Alexis Deacon.  Isabelle in 1H has 

really impressed  Mrs. Paramore and Miss Corney this week with her fabulous 

English tasks. She has written these super sentences describing a new friend for 

Beegu that she has created and she has also drawn a super picture of Beegu’s 

friend. We can see you have worked very hard on this work Isabelle. Brilliant!  

Tiger in a Rainstorm      

by Henri Rousseau 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to  education no matter who 

they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

Willow in 1H has been working very hard on her 

Maths  learning this  week. She has used her Maths 

skills to work out some tricky Maths calculations 

and has shown good understanding of commutative 

law! Willow has used pasta to work practically to 

work out the answers. We can see you have tried 

really hard with your presentation too! What a 

super mathematician you are, Willow! A huge well 

done to you! 

In PSHE this week, Year 1 have been learning 

about communities and what it means to belong 

to a community.  Isaac B in 1T, has  designed this 

fantastic coat of arms with  symbols showing all 

the different communities he belongs to.  Mrs. 

Hewitson says she is very impressed with your 

work Isaac!  We can see  you have worked really 

hard  on your design and you look very proud  

too!  Awesome! 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to  education no matter 

who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

Alayah in 2H and Charlie in 2T 

have been learning about food 

groups and what our bodies 

need to stay healthy in Science 

this week. Alayah has used the 

Eatwell Guide to help her make 

this super food plate. Charlie 

has done a great job of     

matching food groups to their 

definitions. We can see you 

both know how to make 

healthy choices. Very well done 

indeed! 

Ollie in 2H and Rose in 2T have 

been working very hard on their 

Maths this week finding fractions. 

Mrs. Hanson and Mrs. Finkle love 

the way you have used your 

Maths skills to find halves and 

quarters.  Rose has used a      

practical method to find half and 

Ollie has worked his Maths    

problems out pictorially. What 

super mathematicians! Lovely, 

neat work too!  Fantastic!  



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to education no matter 

who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

Rose in 2T has been very busy reading Rabbit and Bear 
and has written this fabulous book review. We can see 
you have really enjoyed this book, Rose. Mrs. Hanson 
loves that you have been able to express your opinion 
about the book so clearly. Very well done! Keep on read-
ing! Robert in 2T has had another busy week   doing his 
Remote Learning. Mrs. Hanson is very pleased with this 
super piece of writing. You  have  used some super sen-
tence openers and conjunctions to retell the story Rabbit 
and Bear.  This is a super piece of writing!  

Mrs. Finkle is delighted to see that Lydia in 2H has 

been very busy indeed this week. She has enjoyed 

reading Rabbit and Bear stories by Julian Gough 

and Jim Field so much, that she has read two!  

Well done Lydia. We look forward to reading your 

book reviews!  Fabulous! Keep up the good work! 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to education no matter 

who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

 

To complete this maths task, Laila in 3T 
has been working hard to identify and 
compare amounts of money as well as 
solving problems with giving change. 
Miss Pascoe Is very  impressed with your 
super Maths work Laila. We can see you 
are trying your best to get it just right! 
Tremendous!  

Gracie in 3H has been very creative and has      
produced this fabulous artwork. Based on her    
research in Art of Stone Age cave paintings, Gracie 
has used a paintbrush and different techniques to 
create her own example of  Prehistoric Art. We 
love this and can see you have paid close attention 
to detail. Great job! 

As part of  her English Remote Learning this week, Faith in 3T  decided to 

make a pizza as a practical activity and then write a set of  instructions on 

how to make her pizza. Miss Pascoe is pleased to see you using your  

weighing and measuring  skills and thinks your pizza looks delicious! We 

can see you have worked really hard on this! Well done! 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to education no matter 

who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

  

As well as looking after her health and   
wellbeing by taking part in a P.E. lesson,  Gracie in 
3H has been busy outside in the fresh air. She has 
shown a truly creative side and a real flair for  
fashion with this fantastic snow sculpture of a 
mermaid. Very creative indeed! Mrs Hill thinks 
this is brilliant and says it’s lovely to see you    
having so much fun!  
Gracie has also been following instructions,     
working as a team (with her brother Rhys) and 
using her baking skills to create this beautiful, log 
cabin cake. We can see how hard you have 
worked and we think it looks scrumptious! Mum 
says that Gracie enjoyed both the construction 
and demolition of this cake! We think you are 
amazing! Very well done indeed! 

Showstopper Challenge! 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to education no matter 

who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

 

 Bobbie-Jayne in 4T and Evie in 4H,  have both been very busy indeed with their English tasks 

this week.  After reading  Chapter 1: Chilblains and Semolina Pudding from The Butterfly Lion 

by Michael  Morpurgo, Bobbie-Jayne has completed this super comprehension. You have 

written your answers in full sentences that show good understanding of the text. Well done! 

Evie has written an excellent chapter review and has looked up the definitions of words from 

the text. This work highlights your great comprehension skills, showing that you understand 

the text. Miss Hutchinson and Mrs. Shepherd are delighted with your hard work and we can 

see you have taken care to present your work beautifully too!  A job well done indeed to 

both of you! Brilliant!                                                                                                         



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to  education no matter 

who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

Bethany in 4H has produced this         

fabulous fact file about The Romans. To 

complete this history task, Bethany had 

to research what life was like in Roman 

times. Miss Hutchinson is really pleased 

to see this beautifully presented work. 

We can see you have found lots of    

interesting facts! Tremendous! Keep up 

the good work. 

 

Lucy in 4H has been reading The 

Butterfly Lion by Michael Morpurgo. 

To complete this English task, Lucy has 

read Chapter 3: Timbavati, and has 

drawn and labelled the animals that 

would be around the watering hole in 

the story.  Mrs. Shepherd loves this 

and thinks it is a super piece of work. 

We can see you have  understood 

what you have read and worked hard 

on this Lucy. Very well done! 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to  education no matter 

who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

Alfie in 5T has been working 
hard on this Science task       
investigating what happens to     
particles during dissolving. He 
has made predictions about 
what might happen, carried 
out his own experiments and      
recorded his results.   Miss 
Westgarth says this is super 
Science work! Well done Alfie! 
Tremendous work and        
extremely neat too! 

Sophia in 5H has enjoyed reading for pleasure so 

much, she has already read four Barry Loser books! 

We think it’s great to lose yourself in a story! Mrs. 

Churchill is very impressed and is looking forward 

to hearing all about the books that you have read. 

Well done Sophia! Read, read and read some 

more! 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to education no matter 

who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

  

Talisah in 5T has been reading the 
Year 5 text Odd and the Frost Giants 
by Neil Gaiman. Talisah has          
completed a reading into writing 
task to write a letter in role as Odd, 
the main character from the story. 
Miss Westgarth thinks you have 
done an amazing job of stepping into 
the character’s shoes to write this 
super letter. We can see that you 
have put lots of thought into this 
piece of work, taken your time to set 
it out in paragraphs and used the 
correct grammar and punctuation. 
Well done indeed! Fantastic job! 

Here we can see a young artist at work 

and the fabulous drawing she has  

produced. To create her own version 

of Winter by Chris and Steve Rocks, 

Sophie-Mae in 5T, has been exploring 

the local artists’ work as part of the 

Year 5 Art topic for this term. Miss 

Westgarth is delighted and says you 

should be very proud of this work. We 

can see how much thought you have 

put in and effort you have made to 

create this picture Sophie-Mae.  A 

tremendous  achievement!  



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to  education no matter 

who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

 

Finley in 6T has blown Mr.   

Wilcox away with all of his 

super Maths work. He has  

been   improving his Times 

Tables Rock Stars scores and 

has been working  very hard  

with his Mum on BODMAS.                 

Tremendous! 

Kai in 6T has been working on 

his long multiplication skills. 

We can see that you are work-

ing really hard  to work out 

your answers. Well done! Mr. 

Wilcox is looking forward to 

seeing  all of  your hard work! 

Kenzie in 6T has been working 

very hard on his times tables 

this week. His Mum challenged 

him to a timed times table          

challenge and this is the time 

he achieved.  This is fantastic! 

Mr. Wilcox says that he is sure 

you can get it below three 

minutes!  Now there’s another 

challenge Kenzie. We know 

you can do it! Terrific work!  



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to education no matter 

who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

Ella in 6T has worked really hard on her Remote 

Learning this week.  In this Science task, Ella has 

designed and classified her own creature. Ella 

has labelled her design with the characteristics 

of the creature and she has classified her      

creature as a  reptile. Mr. Wilcox and Mrs. Reid 

think this is a well researched piece of work. We 

can see that you have thought hard about your    

design and presented it beautifully! Fabulous! 

Charlie in 6T has been very busy enjoying  

reading his new David Walliams book and 

writing his brilliant introduction to a balanced 

argument on graffiti.  Mr. Wilcox says this   

introduction is awesome and  he is impressed 

by the super presentation of your work.  You 

have stated clearly what you are going to 

discuss in your  argument, offering  opposing 

views on graffiti.  You have researched this 

well and have thought hard about the        

vocabulary to use. We can’t wait to read the 

next few paragraphs Charlie! A huge well 

done! 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to  education no 

matter who they are: regardless of race, gender or  disability. 

 

Callum in 6H has been working 

very hard on his English tasks 

this week.  He has used the 

example provided  to help him 

write his balanced argument on 

graffiti. Mrs. Reid and Mr. 

Wilcox love the title  you 

have written,  Callum.  Well 

done to you. This is a super 

piece of writing! 

Evan in 6T , with his Mum’s 

help, has been working very 

hard to write a balanced      

argument on graffiti and he has 

also  been working hard to  

improve the quality of his    

paragraphs.  We can see from 

your  plan Evan,  that you have 

put a lot of thought and effort 

into your  English  Remote 

Learning. Mr. Wilcox thinks this 

is a super plan. Fantastic! Well 

done indeed!  

Alex in 6H hasn’t stopped this 

week!  He has been working very 

hard on his spellings, Maths, and he 

has also written a great introduction 

to  his balanced argument on   

graffiti.  Mrs. Reid is delighted to 

see  you enjoying your learning.  We 

can see you  are having fun working 

on  Times Tables Rock Stars.  A huge 

well done to you! 



‘Respectful and resilient; being the best 

that we can be.’  

CRC: Article 28: All children and young people have the right to education no 

matter who they are: regardless of race, gender or disability. 

 

Well done to each and every one of our Timothy Hackworth  Remote    

Learners this week. Mrs Boulton and Mrs Slattery are very pleased to see 

you are all using your Learning Powers;  especially resourcefulness and    

resilience to help you to continue with your Remote Learning. It is lovely to 

see you  all engaging with and enjoying your learning. Your teachers are  

delighted with the work you have sent them this week and we are all     

looking  forward to sharing and celebrating lots more in the coming weeks. 

Keep up the great work everyone!  Stay Safe and continue to have fun  

learning!     

From all of the Staff at Timothy Hackworth Primary  

                                             Growth Mindset  —  Learning Powers 

 

 

                     

                Resilience               Resourcefulness        Reflectiveness          Reciprocity       

Well Done! You have used your Learning Powers to help you focus on your      

learning!  

Mrs. Kozlowski says to             

remember that while you are 

learning at home, the Zones 

of Regulation can still help 

you.  


